8-21-15

ADDENDUM TO AGENDA

BERWYN CITY COUNCIL
AUGUST 25, 2015
8:00 P.M.

(J) STAFF REPORTS
9. Building Director - Demolition of the McDonalds at 7199 W. Cermak
Road — Located in the Cermak Plaza



Charles D. Lazzara
Building Department
Director

The City of Berwyn

A Century of Progress with Pride
6700 West 26t Street  Berwyn, Illinois 60402-0701 Telephone: (708) 788-2660 (708) 788-1427

www.berwyn-il.gov
Date: August 21, 2015

To:  Mayor Robert J. Lovero
Members of the Berwyn City Council

Re:  Demolition of the McDonalds at 7199 W. Cermak Road — Located in the Cermak Plaza
I am respectfully requesting permission to be granted to demolish the McDonalds at 7199 W. Cermak
Road located in the Cermak Plaza. Demolition of this building will be done in the last week of August

2015 spanning in to early September 2015. The building needs to be demolished to make way for the
new construction of McDonalds.

Respectfully,

Charles D. Lazzara
Building Director



